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Weekly News – Friday 29th November 2019  
 

Year 3 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have had another busy and successful week in Year 3. 

In English this week, we have continued our work on the book 
‘Oliver and The Seawigs’ by Philip Reeve and Sarah McIntyre. We 
have continued to immerse the children in the text. We have 
looked at verbs and how they can change from the past to the 
present tense. We have also created our own island based on 
islands in the book, ready to complete a piece of non-fiction 
writing next week.  

In Maths, we have continued formal column methods by adding 
and subtracting with exchanging. We have been continuing to 
work on fluency through a range of questions including missing 
numbers. The children have also had more opportunities at 
problem solving. 
 
In DT this week we have looked at a variety of different purses and 
have begun to think about our own design ready to make in the 
upcoming weeks. 
 

Year Three Team   
Please could the children collect and bring in some 
resources to help make their own ‘Seawig’ next week. 
Items such as corks, pasta, small yoghurt pots, Oxo cube 
boxes, ribbon and buttons would all be fantastic. Nothing 
bigger than a small yoghurt pot please. 

 

Can the children also bring in one button of their choice 
to sew onto their handmade purse for DT. 

 

 

 

 
 

Reminders/Announcements 

Rowan class will now be 
tested on spelling on a 
Friday with immediate 
effect. 

Thank you for your 
continued support with 
helping your child to learn 
their spellings. 

 


